
Scan the QR code 
below to learn more 
about coverage for 
weight loss drugs.

Important Coverage Information

As of Aug. 31, 2025, DHA will have revised prior authorization requirements 
for weight loss drugs. The revised prior authorizations exclude:

	▪ TRICARE For Life beneficiaries

	▪ Beneficiaries only eligible for care at military hospitals and clinics

	▪ Beneficiaries with NATO status or Partnership for Peace Agreement 

If you’re in one of these groups, you’re not eligible to fill your prescriptions 
at military pharmacies and will have to pay full cost to acquire the drugs 
elsewhere, even if you had an approved prior authorization before August 31.

Weight Loss Drugs 
Coverage Information
Effective Aug. 31, 2025

Questions?  Contact Express Scripts: 1-877-363-1303

TRICARE is a registered trademark of the Department of Defense, Defense Health Agency. All rights reserved.

If you’re enrolled in one of the following plans and continue to meet prior authorization criteria, your 
coverage is not changing.

TRICARE will continue to cover select drugs (e.g. Ozempic, Mounjaro, Trulicity, Victoza) for all patients for 
the treatment of diabetes when medically necessary and when prior authorization requirements are met. 
Existing copayments or cost-shares for these drugs haven’t changed.

TRICARE 
Retired Reserve

TRICARE 
Young Adult

TRICARE 
Select

TRICARE 
Reserve Select

If you’re affected by this change:

Talk to your provider to review your 
options for alternative treatments

Look for a letter in the mail explaining 
the details from Express Scripts

Continued Health 
Care Benefit Plan

TRICARE Prime 
(including the US Family Health 

Plan and TRICARE Prime Remote)


